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Award of an $85,400 contract for the improvement of the Heart Butte Short Cut Road on the Blackfeet
Reservation at Browning, Montana, was announced today by the Department of the Interior.

The project covers the grading and graveling of 7.637 miles of road from the bridge over Two Medicine
River to Badger Creek. It is the center section of a route known locally as the Heart Butte Short Cut
Road. It is the main traffic route from the all-Indian community of Heart Butte to the agency and serves
several public schools in the vicinity of Two Medicine River.

The successful bidder was Zook Bros. Construction Co. of Bigfork, Montana with the low bid of
$85,400.23. Sixteen other bids were received; the high bid was $170, 339.06
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